Living Fundraisers



Fundraising is an essential part of keeping our little school up to date with essential resources and for our Term 4 fundraiser we are pairing with Living Fundraisers to bring you a great choice of items to choose from.

These will make great 'Thank You' gifts for End of Year, Christmas gifts or just for yourself!

Samples are on display in the School office reception area. Please collect monies and return your completed forms to the office **by Friday 23rd November**. Orders will then be returned to students' mid-December.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact Amanda 0407 197 919 or leave a message with the office.

A BIG **THANK YOU** as always with your continued support by being a part of this fundraiser, which in turn supports all our wonderful students.

Regards

Amanda Hill

Byford Primary School P&C

